
 
Over the past few years Auxiliary Bishop Lobsinger has been leading an initiative across the 
diocese known as “Forward Together in Christ”. Sessions have been held with our Priests, 
Deacons, Pastoral Workers, and seven deaneries. These gatherings provided an opportunity 
to hear the voices of close to one thousand members of the Diocese of Hamilton, sharing in 
conversations about priorities of how to shape the future of our Diocese.  

In further effort to this initiative, St. Dominic Parish will be offering a parish-wide gathering 
on May 4 to further discuss different priorities of the Diocese and apostolically discern how 
this looks in our parish. 

This event is an opportunity for us to come together as a parish family to discern and explore 
the apostolic callings that God has placed on our hearts and within our community. It will be 
a time of prayerful reflection, insightful discussion, and communal discernment as we seek 
to discern how we are called to serve. 

Whether you are a longtime parishioner or someone who is new to our community, your 
presence and participation are invaluable. This event is open to all who wish to discern God's 
will for our parish and to explore how we can best live out our apostolic calling together. 

During the event, we will engage in various activities and discussions designed to help us 
identify and nurture the unique gifts and callings that God has bestowed upon each of us. 
Together, we will discern how we can use these gifts to further God's kingdom and bring 
about positive change in our community. 

For all those interested in participating in this event on Saturday May 4, please call the parish 
office for registration. 

 


